
 

 
 
 

To: Parents/Carers of the German Exchange Pupils  

Our Ref: 87707748 

26 April 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: German Exchange Visits 

As part of our German Exchange programme, the Languages department is pleased to be able to offer your 
child the opportunity to participate in a visit to The Deep and National Railway Museum. The provisional 
dates of the visits are Wednesday 12 June 2024 and Thursday 13 June 2024. 

On Wednesday 12 June we will visit The National Railway Museum. Pupils will also have an opportunity to 
explore specific areas in York. Pupils will need to meet at 08:30am at Paragon Bus Station in Hull and will 
return to Paragon Bus Station by 4:30pm. 

On Thursday 13 June we will visit The Deep where pupils will have the opportunity to take part in a talk; 
‘climate change and our oceans’. We will have a guided tour of the aquarium and pupils will also have the 
opportunity to explore the city of Hull afterwards. We will be leaving South Hunsley School Bus Park at 
approximately 8.30am and returning to school by 4.30pm. 

As a school we work to ensure that the costs of all our visits are minimised, so that as many pupils as 
possible can take advantage of these valuable learning experiences. In this case, we have been able to 
source funding to cover the costs of both of the visits. 

If you would like your child to attend these visits, then please complete the attached slip and return it to Mr 
Evans by Friday 3 May 2024. If you have any questions regarding these visits, please contact Mr Evans 
through the main school reception.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr B Evans 
Teacher of MFL 
 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

German Exchange Visits - 12 and 13 June 2024 

 

I wish ____________________________________________ (Student Name)_________ (Form) to attend 
the German Exchange visits. 

Signed____________________________________________(Parent/Carer)  __________ (Date) 

Please return signed slip to Mr Evans by 3 May 2024 


